
 

Dear Parents,          

 

Trust you and your families are staying safe and healthy in these unprecedented times. We 

have been trying our level best to reach out to every student to ensure that there are no pauses 

in the learning process. 

 

The school intends to start off the Assessment process and Half-yearly exams on and from 1st 

September, 2020. We are finding it difficult to reach out to a few students who are yet to 

update the School authorities with their current contact details so that they can we can 

regularise the examination process for everyone.  

 

The School Management is also happy to announce a reduction in the School fees keeping in 

mind the current Pandemic situation and the economic crisis it has brought about. Those who 

have already paid the entire or a part of their fees till 31st July, 2020 will have the said amounts 

adjusted from their monthly fees going forward. Please feel free to drop in at the school office 

for any clarification or assistance regarding the same. 

 

Classes   Particulars   Amount 

PG to UKG Sports & Games Rs. 250 p.a. 

I to IV  Sports & Games Rs. 250 p.a. 

V to VIII Sports & Games   

Library Fee  

Rs. 250 p.a. 

Rs. 150 p.a. 

IX & X Laboratory Fee 

Sports & Games 

Library Fee 

Rs. 250 p.m. 

Rs. 250 p.a. 

Rs. 150 p.a. 

                                                 

The school has only received 35% of the total fees receivable till 31
st

 July, 2020. We would 

request all the Parents to clear at least 80% of their child’s fee falling due till 31st July, 2020  

on or before 24th August, 2020. The school fees can be paid at the school office or online by 

logging onto www.steppingstoneschool.in 

 

The School is actively trying to better the teaching standards by adapting to the online mode of 

teaching and making the experience as close as possible to the pre-pandemic times. This 

warrants a massive effort on the part of the Management, Teaching and Non-Teaching staff of 



the school but our efforts would be incomplete without the active support of our Parents. Our 

sole aim is to ensure that our dear students are always at par with their educational and 

development needs. 

 

We solicit your cooperation as always to help us in the smooth functioning of School’s 

operation. Please keep checking the school website regularly for all updates on online classes, 

Council/School notices and other important updates. 

  

Thanks and regards 

By the order of the Management 

Stepping Stone School (High) 

Stepping Stone School 

Dated: 19th August, 2020 

 

 


